30th September 2020



Dear Parent / Carer

## **Year 9 Extended School Sessions**

Year 9 have made an excellent start to the school year. The focus and attitude they are showing to their studies has been exceptional. We are really proud of how they have returned to school and despite all the new routines and structures they have shown great tenacity in applying themselves to the learning again.

To support our pupils we will begin to run an extended school from Monday 5<sup>th</sup> October. All pupils are encouraged to attend the extended school sessions for their subjects.

Some pupils will receive an invite to the English, maths and science interventions for specific topics.

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Year 9 3.00-4.00pm	English		Spanish	Geography RE Science	Maths

If you have any questions or concerns please contact lorraine.taylor@midlandat.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Miss L Taylor Vice Principal

